

# **FAMILY RESEARCH FILES**

#### **Contents**

Adair Family	2
Edmund Andrews Collection	
Barnard Family	2
Burgess Family	3
Campbell Family	3
William Carter Collection	
Cedar Lake, Indiana	4
Colton-Levy Family	
Crispe Family	
Davis, Carnahan and Lynn Families	
Ehlers Family	
Ehrhardt Collection	6
Evans Family	6
Fleming, Murphy and Lynch Collection	6
Foster Family	
Gildersleeve Family	9
Isham Family	9
Keightley Collection	10
Keith Family	10
Kloepfer Family	10
Knapp Family	11
Langford Family	11
Leavitt Family Papers	11
Lewis Family	12
McArthur Family	
McDonell/McDonald Family	
McGary/McGeary Family	13
Miles Family	
Thomas Minor Family	
Pennell Family	
Proctor Family	
Reasoner Family	
Reid and Manierre Family	
Rumsey Family	
Stark Family	
Tripp Family	
Wagner Family	
Walker Family	
Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Cutting Stevens Calef and His Wife Martha Howard Paine: Their Ancesto	
and Descendants"	28
Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Daniel Gregory and His Wife Sarah Lamont: Their Ancestors and	
Descendants"	31
Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Joseph Theodor Burdeau Descendants with Allied Gwathmey, Moales an	
Walker Families"	
Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Richard Cleveland and His Wife Elizabeth Mead"	
Witwer Family	
Wood Family	51

#### **Adair Family**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Notes and census records tracing family to Scotland and various states in the union. Folders are grouped and assigned numbers lacking an overall key to the system, making it difficult to follow.

#### **Edmund Andrews Collection**

Papers, 1600's-1940's

One Box

**Abstract:** Research and personal history of two members of the Andrews family, Dr. Edmund Andrews and his grandson Edmund Lathrop Andrews Jr. The first two folders are personal journals of Dr. Andrews, including folder one on his experiences as a military surgeon during the Civil War (1901) and one about his travels to and in Europe, also medical accounts (1867). The third folder is the genealogical research of Edmund Lathrop Andrews Jr. containing pedigree charts and notes (1939). Includes 120 total family surnames.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Memoranda of the War of the Rebellion	1
Records of European Journey in the Summer of 1867	2
An Outline of the Ancestry of Frank Baker Andrews, Frances Ethel Andrews Mullen, Edmund Lathrop Andrews Jr., Edward Wyllys Andrews	3

#### **Barnard Family**

Book, 1600's-1950's

One Box

**Abstract:** Genealogical research entitled "A Barnard Family History with Allied Families: Line of Descent from Francis Barnard (1617-1698) to Harrison Bernard Barnard (1872-1952)." Study done by Harrison Bernard Barnard in 1949 contains pedigree charts, wills, notes, and about 30 family surnames. It also goes further backwards and forwards in years of study than the title indicates. The appendix is a pedigree chart tracing the Barnard family back to the King of the Franks who died in 741. This appendix has a complete research bibliography.

#### **Burgess Family**

Papers, 1600's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Four folders all of different lineages of the Burgess Family. The first begins in the 1600s and continues into the 1900s, while the other 3 start in the 1800s. The folders each contain personal letters, charts and notes. Many of these folders contain incomplete pages; no author of research or original source credited.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Burgess familyDexter line	1
Burgess familyBoynton line	2
Burgess familyWing line	3
Burgess familySwift line	4

#### **Campbell Family**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Personal research done by different members of the Campbell family. Folder one contains letters, journals, a pedigree chart tracing back to the 1400s, and notes from other Campbells along with Hulbert's own research. Folder two contains pedigree charts, notes and photocopies from microfilm which cite their sources. There is no credited author of this research; it was a gift of James Stephen (Steve) Downey, Jr. Folder three includes notes and charts. Folder four contains notes and credits no authors for the research. Folder five includes notes and wills. Folder six contains research notes and includes a few issues of Clan Campbell Society News.

Folder Title	Folder Number
From the records of Ray G. Hulbert by Ray G. Hulbert, 1964	1
Research of the Downey Family	2
Research of the Stevens and Mull families by Irving K. Campbell	3
Research of the Laflin family	4
Research on the Campbell family by Olive Hotchkiss	5
Descendants of Peter Campbell and Isabella Ferguson by Edward W. Lollis, 1984	6
Deeds of John Campbell, mid-1800s Ruth Allen, deputy clerk	7

#### **William Carter Collection**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

One Box

Abstract: Research material on the Rector and Linthicum families collected by William Carter. The twelve folders contain research notes, letters, copies of published articles, wills, deeds, land inventories, estate appraisal records, military records, and census records. Folders 3-9 contain documents and information about one individual; Folder 10 (Other Rectors) contains small amounts of information on these other Rector family members: Alfred, Charles, Cumberland, Daniel, Elizabeth, Enoch, Harmon, Jacob, James, Jane, Jesse, Landon, Lucy, Ludwell, Martha, Maximillian, Sarah, Spencer, Stephen, Susannah, Uriah, Washington, and Winifred.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Rector Family - copied articles	1
Research notes, letters, etc.	2
Rector, Benjamin	3
Rector, Harriet	4
Rector, Henry	5
Rector, John	6
Rector, Lewis	7
Rector, Silas	8
Rector, Thomas	9
Other Rectors	10
Linthicum family - copied articles	11
Linthicum family - documents	12

#### Cedar Lake, Indiana

Binder, 1940's-1980's

One Box

**Abstract:** Binder entitled "It Will Live" compiled by Beatrice Ewer Horner. Contains news clippings mostly written by Horner from various local papers. Includes introduction by Horner and complete table of contents.

## **Colton-Levy Family**

Binder, mid-1700's-1900's One Box **Abstract:** Binder entitled "Genealogy of Colton-Levy Family." Contains charts with easy to follow instruction guide. Compiled Richmond Family Reunion committee in 1984.

#### **Crispe Family**

Papers, B.C.-1910's

Three Boxes

**Abstract:** Handwritten and typed pages with year by year information including notes, wills, news clippings, photographs, and pedigree charts. Research compiled by Thomas Edward Crispe.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Crispe Records from Conquest to 1604	1/1
Family of Crispe Chronology; Chronicles 184 B.C1240 A.D.	1/2
Chronicles 1256-1514	1/3
Chronicles 1518-1573	1/4
Chronicles 1573-1620	1/5
Chronicles 1622-1658	1/6
Chronicles 1660-1660	1/7
Chronicles 1700-1750	1/8
Chronicles 1750-1902	1/9
Crispe Wills 1457-1741	II/A
Crispe Wills 1494-1648	II/B
Crispe Wills 1506-1741	II/C
Crispe Wills not in chronological order	II/D
General Notes	III/E and F

# **Davis, Carnahan and Lynn Families**

Papers, 1800's

One Box

**Abstract:** "Records of Davis family, and Carnahan family, and Lynn family; vol. 1-4" contains four handwritten diaries/journals including notes, news clippings, and photographs. No obvious order to information in these books compiled by Cora L. Davis.

#### **Ehlers Family**

Papers, 1600's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Three binders by Harvey Metzger Ehlers and Evelynne Meiborg Ehlers entitled "Germanic Roots of Chicagoans." Contains notes, letters, photographs, pedigree charts, census records, and information on ten additional surnames. Several pieces are written in German and accompanied by a translation. Includes complete bibliography of research.

#### **Ehrhardt Collection**

Papers and artifacts, 1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Assorted items and publications from First St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran Church in Chicago collected by R. W. Ehrhardt includes 3 pins, 2 ribbons, church service programs, special events brochures, church anniversary brochures, and news articles. Some items are in German.

#### **Evans Family**

Binder, 1800's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Contains notes, deeds, wills, census records, personal letters, and pedigree charts. Appendix is a printed booklet of additional records.

Folder Title	Folder Number
John Evans Family Records by Franklin and Elaine Bristol, 1979	1
Evans Family Records by J. Montgomery Seaver	1(appendix)

#### Fleming, Murphy and Lynch Collection

Papers, 1800's-1980's

Seven Boxes

**Abstract:** 38 folders compiled by Thomas James Fleming I. This study contains (not each is represented in each individual file): notes, pedigree charts, family group charts, wills, certificates, cemetery records, baptismal records, maps of family migration world wide, photographs, news clippings including obituaries, court records, war memorabilia and military records, personal letters and personal items, letters from U.S. presidents and first ladies, correspondence with genealogist's worldwide, and photocopies of original texts and microfilms.

This study was long, detailed, dedicated, and finished product was put together well. Most folders have two numbers--uncertain if order was changed by original compiler or after his death.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Thomas James and Theodore Lynch Fleming, Hazel Campbell Fleming: pedigree and documentation.	1/1
Mabel Fleming Comee, Dr. William Clyde Comee: family and descendants	1/2
The Campbell family.	1/3
Margaret Dunn Murphy - Thomas Murphy's mother.	1/4
Children of Cornelius J. Fleming and Catherine Murphy Fleming: Mabel Fleming Come, Ann Fleming Cougill, Gertrude B. Fleming [Farrell], Agnes Fleming [Ramsdall].	1/5
Cornelius James Fleming and Catherine Murphy Fleming and Harry James Fleming.	1/6
Children of Cornelius J. Fleming and Catherine Murphy Fleming: William John Fleming.	11/7
John Flemming of Kingston [Ontario, Canada]: pedigree and documentation.	II/8
John Flemming of Kingston: Irish research.	II/9
Children of John Flemming and Bridget [Hughes] Fleming.	II/10
John Flemming of Kingston: correspondence with genealogists.	II/11
John Flemming of Montreal [Canada].	II/12
Thomas James Fleming [Sr.]: pedigree and documentation.	III/13
Thomas James Fleming [Sr.]: historical research - pedigree and documentation.	III/14
Thomas J. Fleming (Jr.) II, Lois Tichy and family: genealogy	III/15
Thomas J. Fleming II., Lois M. Tichy and family: documents, photographs, letters	III/16

William Campbell Fleming: pedigree, documents, photographs, letters, testimonials	III/17
Bridget Hughes/Slevin: letters, reports, documents.	III/18
McKiernan, Kiernan, Tiernan (and other name variations): Tasmania, Australia - research data.	III/19
McKiernan, Kiernan: pedigree and documents.	IV/20
McKiernan, Kiernan, Tiernan (and other name variations): Tasmania, Australia - research data no. 2.	IV/21
Lynch Family: Austin [J.] and Antoinette [Helen Wagner] Lynch, Michael Lynch; Wagner Family: Casper Wagner.	IV/22
Theodora Fleming: documents, photographs, letters.	IV/23
Theodora Fleming: clippings book 1933-43, misc. cards and letters to and from T.L. Fleming.	IV/24
Theodora Lynch: school days book 1919.	V/25
Theodora Lynch: school days, birthday book, model composition book, "The Forum."	V/26
Mary (Mc)Kiernan Murphy - Thomas Murphy's wife: letters, reports, documents.	V/27
Children of Thomas and Mary Murphy: William M. M., Francis G. M., John S. M., Mary S. M., Catherine M., James R. M., George M., Margaret M.	V/28
Murphy family Litigations: Hoyt vs. Jos. Murphy, Hoyt et. al. vs. Murphy et. al.	V/29
Children of Thomas and Mary Murphy: Joseph Henry M., Thomas Mathew M.	VI/30
Murphy family Litigations: Sayre vs. Jos. Murphy et. al., Mary Crane Murphy vs. Murphy Bros.	VI/31
Margaret Murphy Manning - Thomas Murphy's sister	VI/32
***missing folder***	VI/33
Thomas Murphy: pedigree and documentation	VI/34

Thomas Murphy: pedigree and documentation	VI/35
Thomas Murphy Litigations	VII/36
Murphy family: unverified reports and documents	VII/37
Social Register and "Who's Who?"	VII/38

# **Foster Family**

Binders, 1800's

One Box

**Abstract:** Four binders containing notes, census records, military records, personal letters, pedigree charts, and a 12 page list of other surnames. Includes photocopies from original sources. First binder includes detailed table of contents for all four. Information (notes with pedigree chart) on Culver family in separate packet.

Folder Title	Folder Number
The Foster Family History by Richard Charles Tripp	1-4
Culver Family	5

#### Gildersleeve Family

Papers, 1700's-1900's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** Four untitled folders including general family notes by William Harvey Gildersleeve in the 1950s and 1970s.

#### **Isham Family**

Papers, 1500-1930's

One Box

**Abstract:** Three folders containing notes, pedigree charts, news clippings, and photographs. Author credits the original sources. Research originally compiled by Homer W. Brainard; edited by Harriet Isham Carpenter in 1937.

Folder Title	Folder Number
--------------	---------------

Descendants of John Isham of Barnstable	1
Isham Family of Pytchley, Barby, Willey, and Barwell: Lampert	2
Isham Family Notes	3

#### **Keightley Collection**

Papers, 1600's-1900's

Five Boxes

**Abstract:** Handwritten notes and pedigree charts. Includes some certificates. Majority of information in late 1800s-mid-1900s. This collection was donated by David N. Keightley in 1990.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Keightley family tree	1/1
Keightley family	1/2, 1/3
Richey family	I/4, I/5, I/6, II/7
Smith family	II/8, II/9, II/10,   III/11, III/12, III/13
White family	III/14, III/15, IV/16 IV/17, IV/18, IV/19, V/20, V/21
Index	V/22
Additional families	V/23
"Walter A. Keightley's World War I Memoirs"	V/24

#### **Keith Family**

Papers, 1800's- early 1900's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** Collection compiled by Arthur Leslie Keith in 1918. Contains handwritten notebooks including pedigree charts, copied letters, notes, and a few photographs. Appendix contains papers, pedigree charts, notes, and credits original source.

#### **Kloepfer Family**

Papers, 1700's-1970's

One Box

**Abstract:** Collection by W. Wesley Kloepfer in 1977. Includes typed family group charts (some with photographs) and pedigree charts. Extensive research on five surnames.

#### **Knapp Family**

Papers, 1600's-mid 1900's

Four Boxes

**Abstract:** Boxes one and two contain typed notes drawn from researching census records, bible records, and probate papers. These boxes also include a surname index. Boxes three and four contain binders of compiled family research (notes and indexes). Research from boxes three and four compiled by Alfred Averill Knapp, M.D., in the 1950s and 1960s.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Records compiled by H.B. Knapp	1/1, 1/2, 1/3 11/4, 11/5, 11/6, 11/7
Aaron Knapp (of Taunton, MA in 1638) and some of his descendants: a genealogy	III/1
William Knapp (of Watertown, MA in 1630) and some of his descendants: a genealogy	IV/1
Unconnected Knapps (arranged alphabetically)	IV/2

#### **Langford Family**

Papers, 1000's-mid 1900's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** "Langford, Sweeting, Robertson, Bell: ancestors of my four grandparents" contains well-organized binders including pedigree charts, notes, and references. Research by George Langford in 1948.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
American	I/1
Scottish	1/2
English	II/3
European (French, German)	11/4

#### **Leavitt Family Papers**

Papers, 1600's-mid 1900's

Six Boxes

**Abstract:** Boxes one, two, and three contain handwritten notes, copies from obituaries, letters, wills, pedigree charts, diary entries, and indexes of surnames. Boxes four, five and six include copies of wills and correspondence (some may be originals). Research compiled by Joseph P. Leavitt.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
--------------	-------------------

Leavitt Family History	I/1, I/2, I/3, I/4, II/5, II/6, II/7, II/8, III/9, III/10, III/misc. folders (2)	
Correspondence and wills, mid-late 1800's	IV	
Correspondence, late 1800's	V	
Correspondence, late 1800's-mid	VI	

#### **Lewis Family**

Papers, 1800's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** Box one contains information from the Lewis and Clark Expedition including sources, notes, and lists of people involved in the Expedition (information regarding their families and homes). Folders one and two contain research drawn from census records, including notes, maps, and family group charts. Research by Rexford Gardner Lewis in 1978.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Lewis and Clark Expedition Notes	I/A
Thomas Lewis family, Thomas Caskey family, 1860, '70, '80; Morgan County Kentucky Census	II/1
Thomas Lewis of Morgan County, Kentucky, and related families.	11/2

#### **McArthur Family**

Papers, 1600's-mid 1900's

Four Boxes

**Abstract:** "The American Ancestry of my daughters Joan [Gillett] and Constance Elizabeth McArthur of Chicago, IL" contains nine untitled folders. First folder is an introduction to the work containing news clippings and a foreword by the compiler. The other eight folders include notes, letters, news clippings, photographs, ancestral charts, and pedigree charts. The work, compiled by Dr. Selim Walker McArthur in 1933, seems out of order.

#### McDonell/McDonald Family

Papers, 1700's-1990's

One Box

**Abstract:** Research material gathered by Anne McDonell Heisler includes 16 folders containing research notes, letters, copies of published articles, short family histories, copies of official documents, various diary entries, maps, and illustrations. Materials primarily concern family

members in Scotland and Canada. Short genealogies of other families, such as the Grant, Kirk, MacNicol, and McRae families, are also included.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Research notes	1
Letters	2
Documents and records	3
Diary entries	4
Family charts	5
Copies of published articles	6
Newspaper articles, newsletters, and brochures	7
Maps	8
Family coat of arms, illustrations	9
Grant family	10
Kirk family history	11
McDonalds of Brantford, Ontario family chart prepared by F. Ross McDonald	12
Roderick and Annie Sarah (McDonell) McDonald genealogy, prepared by Hugh J. McDonald	13
Ranald "Beg" (Little Ranald) MacDonell genealogy, prepared by Duncan (Darby) MacDonald	14
MacNicol clan membership list	15
McRae family history, by Mary McGee	16

# McGary/McGeary Family

Papers, 1800s-2000s Six boxes, one binder

**Abstract:** Four boxes containing research on the McGarys and related families from KY, TN, PA, WA, and TX, one box of research on the Armstrong family of IN, one box of research on the Badollet, Clark and McCutcheon families of VA, OH, IN, and IL, and one binder with McGary/McGeary and Nussbaum family genealogies, all compiled by Mary P. Hammersmith from the 1970s to 2000s. The materials include correspondence with genealogists, family members, and record depositories, photocopies of wills, deeds, maps, land transactions, census records, court records, regional histories, newspaper articles, historical journal articles, obituaries, and cemetery records. The boxes also contain family group charts, family histories, and several books.

Folder Title	Box Number
Steenbergen, Robert Connection	I
Mrs. Stanley (Pat) Smith File	I

Buntin-Davis Desc.	
	I
Buntin, General (McGary Line - Buntin - McGary Deed)	I
Filson Club Quarterly	<u> </u>
Gibson Co. History (IN)	I
Gibson, Robert Guardian Papers	<u> </u>
Harrodsburg Plat	I
Harrodsburg Petition 11-28-1785	l
Henderson Co. KY 1775-1807 Deeds Index	<u> </u>
Henderson Co. KY Deeds etc. (McGary, Berry)	I
Hopkins Co. KY (Gordon Book)	I
KY Maps 1794	I
Lincoln Co. KY Equity Case - Williams v. Taylor	I
Lincoln Co. KY Bibliography	I
McGary, O.W. Guardianship	I
McGary Appeals Court Case May 1792/Nov.1808	I
McGary Gibson Co. IN	I
McGary, Hugh Sr., Land Ownership	I
McGary Land at Death	I
McGary, Hugh Land	I
McGary Lineage Papers	I
McGary, Hugh - Sangamon Co. IL	I
McGary, Robert, Henderson Co. KY	I
McGary, Robert Survey	I
Mercer, Boyle Cos. History	I
Mercer Co. KY Plats/Survey Map	I
Rockingham Co. VA Quad Maps in Sec.	I
Rowan Co. NC Renelman Map	I
Sangamon Co. IL (McGary)	I
Surveys, Augusta, Rockingham Co. VA Reconstructed 1997	I
Maps - 1. Land Ownership 2.Kings Creek NC 3.Lenoir NC	I
Amer. Genealogical Guide to Greenwood	II
Amer. Genealogical Index	II
Amherst Co. VA	II
Augusta Co. VA	II
Augusta Co. VA Ct. Rec.	II
Analysis - McGary Data	II
Ann Turk Corr. McGary & Related Lines	II
Augusta Co. VA Surveys	II

Barnett	II
Barren Co. KY Land - Hugh McGary	II
Barkley Corres. gibson Co.	II
Bible, McGary	II
Blue Licks Critique of Sources	II
Blue Licks - Bakeless, John Sparks, Jared	II
Blue Licks KY Info	II
Boone, Daniel	II
Boone - Grant Connection	II
Bourland Family	II
Butler Mann KY Hist	II
Butler, Mann Valley/the Ohio	II
Col. Alexander Campbell	II
Caldwell/McGary	II
Carrington/McGary Links	II
Cavaliers and Pioneers - Nugent, Nell	II
Census, Michanicksburgh IL	II
Census McGary	II
Chinn Harrodsburg & Mercer Cos.	II
Clem, Carlos, McGary Collection	II
Collins, Lewis Hist. Sketches KY	II
Corresp Misc.	II
Crawford - McGary- Jackson	II
Crockett (Notable So. Families)	II
Cumberland Gap	II
Confederate Navy Reg. of Officers	II
Davis (James) Family	II
Daavidson Co. TN	II
Denton Family	II
Denton, Thomas	II
Draper, Lyman	II
Durrett Ms./Col. R. Patterson	II
Durrett Codex	II
Evansville IN	II
Fairfax Line	II
First Land Ct. KY	II
Frontiersman	II
Gibson Co. Land	II
Gibson Co. IN M.A. Troutman	II

Green - Historic Families KY   II     Jas. Green & Wife to Benj. Kingsley   II     Harlan, Silas   II     Harmon, Neal D   II     Harmoshurg KY Notes   II     Jas. Harrod at KY   II     Harrodsburg KY Brochures, Maps   II     Henderson Co. KY Taxable Property   II     Henderson Co. KY Taxable Property   II     Henderson Co. KY Tax Lists   II     Higgin Old Stone Tavern   II     History Early KY   II     History Early KY   II     History Fary KY   II     Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook   II     Hopkins Co. KY Deeds   II     Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society   II     Hopkins Co. KY Deeds   II     Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others   II     Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others   II     Hotholic Trails & Maps KY   II     Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.   II     Hubbell Correspondence   II     Indian Trails & Maps KY   II     Indian - First Public Land Survey   II     Jackson - Anti Article   II     Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace   II     Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.   II     KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785   III     KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785   III     KY Certif Bk (Land)   III     KY Certif Bk (Land)   III     KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.   III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III		
Jas. Green & Wife to Benj. Kingsley	Green Family of Augusta Co. VA	II
Harlan, Silas	Green - Historic Families KY	II
Harmon, Neal D	Jas. Green & Wife to Benj. Kingsley	II
Harrodsburg KY Notes	Harlan, Silas	II
Jas. Harrod at KY  Harrodsburg KY Brochures, Maps  II  Henderson Co. KY Taxable Property  II  Henderson Co. KY History  Henderson Co. KY Tax Lists  II  Higgin Old Stone Tavern  II  History Early KY  III  History of KY Before LA Purchase  III  Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook  III  Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society  III  Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society  III  Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  III  Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  III  Holman, Chas.  III  Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  III  Hubbell Correspondence  III  III  III  III  III  III  III	Hammon, Neal D	II
Harrodsburg KY Brochures, Maps	Harrossburg KY Notes	II
Henderson Co. KY Taxable Property  Henderson Co. KY History  II Hedge, Jay  II Henderson Co. KY Tax Lists  II Higgin Old Stone Tavern  II History Early KY  II Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook  II Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society  II Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society  II Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  II Hordsing Mercer Co. Research Lib. II II III III III III III III III III	Jas. Harrod at KY	II
Henderson Co. KY History   II	Harrodsburg KY Brochures, Maps	II
Hedge, Jay	Henderson Co. KY Taxable Property	II
Henderson Co. KY Tax Lists   II     Higgin Old Stone Tavern   II     History Early KY   II     History of KY Before LA Purchase   II     Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook   II     Hopkins Co. KY Deeds   II     Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society   II     Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society   II     Hopkins & Henderson Co. Maps   II     Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others   II     Holman, Chas.   II     Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.   II     Hubbell Correspondence   II     II Hist. Coll.   II     Indian Trails & Maps KY   II     Indiana - First Public Land Survey   II     Jackson - McGary Connection   II     Jackson - Anti Article   II     Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace   II     Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.   II     KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785   III     KY Ct Rec   III     KY Land Rec (pub)   III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III     III     III     Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.   III     II	Henderson Co. KY History	II
Higgin Old Stone Tavern	Hedge, Jay	II
History Early KY	Henderson Co. KY Tax Lists	II
History of KY Before LA Purchase	Higgin Old Stone Tavern	II
Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook	History Early KY	II
Hopkins Co. KY	History of KY Before LA Purchase	II
Hopkins Co. KY Deeds	Hopkins Co. KY Yearbook	II
Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society  Hopkins & Henderson Co. Maps  II  Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  II  Holman, Chas.  II  Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  II  IL Hist. Coll.  III  Indian Trails & Maps KY  II  Indiana - First Public Land Survey  II  Jackson - McGary Connection  II  Jackson - Anti Article  II  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  II  IJackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  III  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  III  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hopkins Co. KY	II
Hopkins & Henderson Co. Maps  Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  Holman, Chas.  II  Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  III  Hubbell Correspondence  III  IIL Hist. Coll.  III  Indian Trails & Maps KY  III  Indiana - First Public Land Survey  III  Jackson - McGary Connection  III  Jackson - Anti Article  III  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  III  III  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hopkins Co. KY Deeds	II
Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others  Holman, Chas.  II  Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  III  Hubbell Correspondence  III  IIL Hist. Coll.  III  Indian Trails & Maps KY  III  Indiana - First Public Land Survey  III  Jackson - McGary Connection  III  Jackson - Anti Article  III  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  III  III  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hopkins Co. KY Historical Society	II
Holman, Chas.  Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  Hubbell Correspondence  II. Hist. Coll.  III. Indian Trails & Maps KY  III. Indian - First Public Land Survey  III. Jackson - McGary Connection  III. Jackson - Anti Article  III. Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  III. Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  III. III. KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III. KY Certif Bk (Land)  III. KY Ct Rec  III. III. KY Land Rec (pub)  III. III. KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III. III. Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hopkins & Henderson Co. Maps	II
Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.  Hubbell Correspondence  II  IIL Hist. Coll.  III  Indian Trails & Maps KY  III  Indiana - First Public Land Survey  III  Jackson - McGary Connection  III  Jackson - Anti Article  III  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  III  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  III  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  III  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hopkins Co. KY Land - McGary & Others	II
Hubbell Correspondence II  IL Hist. Coll. II  Indian Trails & Maps KY II  Indiana - First Public Land Survey III  Jackson - McGary Connection III  Jackson - Anti Article III  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace III  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V. III  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785 IIII  KY Certif Bk (Land) III  KY Ct Rec IIII  KY Land Rec (pub) III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed. III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Holman, Chas.	II
IL Hist. Coll.IIIndian Trails & Maps KYIIIndiana - First Public Land SurveyIIJackson - McGary ConnectionIIJackson - Anti ArticleIIJackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez TraceIIJackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.IIKY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785IIIKY Certif Bk (Land)IIIKY Ct RecIIIKY Land Rec (pub)IIIKY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.IIIKentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.III	Harrodsburg Mercer Co. Research Lib.	II
Indian Trails & Maps KY  Indiana - First Public Land Survey  II  Jackson - McGary Connection  II  Jackson - Anti Article  II  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  II  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  II  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  III  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Hubbell Correspondence	II
Indiana - First Public Land Survey  Jackson - McGary Connection  II  Jackson - Anti Article  II  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  II  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  II  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  III  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	IL Hist. Coll.	II
Jackson - McGary ConnectionIIJackson - Anti ArticleIIJackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez TraceIIJackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.IIKY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785IIIKY Certif Bk (Land)IIIKY Ct RecIIIKY Land Rec (pub)IIIKY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.IIIKentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.III	Indian Trails & Maps KY	II
Jackson - Anti Article  Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  II  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  KY Certif Bk (Land)  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Indiana - First Public Land Survey	II
Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace  Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  II  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  III  KY Certif Bk (Land)  III  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  III  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Jackson - McGary Connection	II
Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.  KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  KY Certif Bk (Land)  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Land Rec, (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Jackson - Anti Article	ll ll
KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785  KY Certif Bk (Land)  KY Ct Rec  III  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	Jackson, A Hugh Sr. Natchez Trace	II
KY Certif Bk (Land)IIIKY Ct RecIIIKY Land Rec (pub)IIIKY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.IIIKentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.III	Jackson, Andrew - Remini, Robert V.	ll ll
KY Certif Bk (Land)IIIKY Ct RecIIIKY Land Rec (pub)IIIKY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.IIIKentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.III		
KY Ct Rec  KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	KY Supreme Ct for Dist of 1785	III
KY Land Rec (pub)  KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	KY Certif Bk (Land)	III
KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed. III  Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist. III	KY Ct Rec	III
Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	KY Land Rec (pub)	III
	KY Hist - Kerr, Chas. ed.	III
KV Court Appeals	Kentucky (Chinn) notes Hist.	III
NT Court Appeals	KY Court Appeals	III

KY Gazette newspaper 1792-98	III
KY Pioneers & Their Desc.	III
KY Land Records near Harrodsburg	III
Lincoln Co. KY	III
Littell's Law Index	III
Benj. Logan by Talbert	III
Lovejoy	III
Lexington Sesquicentennial 1925	III
MPH Analysis	III
Madisonville History	III
Maps - Van Wyck SC	III
Marriages - Rev. J.P. Howe	III
Mercer Co. KY Deeds	III
Mercer, Gen. Hugh	III
Mercer Co. KY Ct. Rec.	III
Mercer Co. KY Marr. Bonds	III
Mercer Co. KY Misc. Ct Recs, Deeds	III
Mercer Co. KY Maps Harrodsburg & Shawnee Springs	III
Mercer Co. KY Land Rec.	III
Mercer Co. KY	III
McCullogh to McGary NC Land 1761	III
McAfee, Robert	III
McGary-Crockett Connection	III
McGary Cem. Rec.	III
McGary Chronology	III
McGary, Donald	III
McGary, Eliza	III
McGary, Grace Harmon	III
Hugh McGary Estate	III
Chronology, Hugh McGary Sr.	III
Estate Sale, McGary Hugh Sr.	III
McGary, Hugh Will	III
Hugh McGary, father & son	III
Will - Hugh McGary Sr.	III
McGary, Hugh Jr. & William	III
McGary IGI	III
McGary, Jack L.	III
McGary, Jesse Murder Trial 1818 Evansville	III
McGary, John	III

McGary - Kirk Marriage 1807   III	McGary Land MPHs Reconstruction	III
McGary Lineage Chart		
McGary, Martin York Co. VA		
McGary Military Rec.         III           McGary, Mancy         III           McGary-Powell Divorce Record         III           McGary-Pritchett Bible Data         III           McGary-Pritchett Bible Data         III           McGary-Powell Divorce Record         III           McGary-Powell Divorce Record         III           McGary Sale of Slaves         III           McGary Shotch of Descendants         III           McGary-Sportsman Connection         III           McGary-Sportsman Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary chronology         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGary Dr. Geo. B.         III           III         McGary Sports         IV           Montgory P. John McG         IV     <		
McGary Military Rec.         III           McGary, Nancy         III           McGary-Powell Divorce Record         III           McGary-Pritchett Bible Data         III           McGary Sale of Slaves         III           McGary Sketch of Descendants         III           McGary Schortsman Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary chronology         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGary, Dr. Geo. B.         III           Edward McGeary + John McG         III           Misc. Notes by MPH         IV           Montgomery Desc.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery Cockett, McGary         IV           Montgomery Fam. Deeds         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps		
McGary, Nancy         III           McGary-Powell Divorce Record         III           McGary-Pritchett Bible Data         III           McGary Sale of Slaves         III           McGary Sketch of Descendants         III           McGary Shortsman Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary chronology         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGary, Dr. Geo. B.         III           Edward McGeary + John McG         III           Misc. Notes by MPH         IV           Montgomery Desc.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery, Crockett, McGary         IV           Montgomery Fam. Deeds         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           MO Pioneer Families         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps         IV           Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.         IV           Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA         IV           Notes on trip		
McGary-Powell Divorce Record  McGary-Pritchett Bible Data  III  McGary Sale of Slaves  III  McGary Sketch of Descendants  McGary-Sportsman Connection  III  McGary TX Connection  IIII  McGary TX Connection  IIII  McGary Book - latest draft  IIII  William R. McGary chronology  IIII  McGary(s) Vital Records  IIII  McGary, Dr. Geo. B.  IIII  Edward McGeary + John McG  IIII  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  MO Pioneer Families  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  D'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.		
McGary-Pritchett Bible Data  McGary Sale of Slaves  III  McGary Sketch of Descendants  McGary-Sportsman Connection  III  McGary TX Connection  IIII  McGary Book - latest draft  IIII  William R. McGary chronology  IIII  McGary Dr. Geo. B.  Edward McGeary + John McG  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  Nounts Henry Montgomery Connection  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.		
McGary Sale of Slaves		
McGary Sketch of Descendants    McGary-Sportsman Connection   III		
McGary-Sportsman Connection         III           McGary TX Connection         III           Thomas McGary         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary chronology         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.         III           Edward McGeary + John McG         III           Misc. Notes by MPH         IV           Montgomery Desc.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery, Crockett, McGary         IV           Montgomery Fam. Deeds         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           MO Pioneer Families         IV           Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps         IV           Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.         IV           NC SC Research         IV           No. River Basin of VA         IV           No. River Basin of VA         IV           Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA         IV           O'Malley Res.         IV           O'Malley Res.         IV           O'Malley Stockading         IV		
McGary TX Connection         III           Thomas McGary         III           McGary Book - latest draft         III           William R. McGary chronology         III           McGary(s) Vital Records         III           McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.         III           Edward McGeary + John McG         III           Misc. Notes by MPH         IV           Montgomery Desc.         IV           Montgomery Notable Fam.         IV           Montgomery, Crockett, McGary         IV           Montgomery Fam. Deeds         IV           MO Chariton Co.         IV           MO Pioneer Families         IV           Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection         IV           Montgomery Co. KY Maps         IV           Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.         IV           NC SC Research         IV           No. River Basin of VA         IV           Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA         IV           Original Lists, Persons of Quality         IV           O'Malley Res.         IV           O'Malley Stockading         IV           Published Sources, misc.         IV		
Thomas McGary		
McGary Book - latest draft  William R. McGary chronology  III  McGary(s) Vital Records  III  McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.  Edward McGeary + John McG  III  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  Published Sources, misc.		
William R. McGary chronology  McGary(s) Vital Records  III  McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.  Edward McGeary + John McG  III  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.		III
McGary(s) Vital Records  III  McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.  Edward McGeary + John McG  III  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Nester Basin of VA  No. River Basin of VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IVI  MU  Published Sources, misc.	McGary Book - latest draft	III
McGeary, Dr. Geo. B. III  Edward McGeary + John McG III  Misc. Notes by MPH IV  Montgomery Desc. IV  Montgomery Notable Fam. IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds IV  MO Chariton Co. IV  MO Pioneer Families IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res. IV  NC SC Research IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC IV  No. River Basin of VA IV  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA IV  Original Lists, Persons of Quality IV  O'Malley Res. IV  O'Malley Stockading IV  Published Sources, misc. IV	William R. McGary chronology	III
Edward McGeary + John McG  Misc. Notes by MPH  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'ignal Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  Published Sources, misc.	McGary(s) Vital Records	III
Misc. Notes by MPH  Misc. Notes by MPH  IV  Montgomery Desc.  IV  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  IV  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  NC SC Research  IV  No. River Basin of VA  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	McGeary, Dr. Geo. B.	III
Montgomery Desc.  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Montgomery Connection  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  Published Sources, misc.	Edward McGeary + John McG	III
Montgomery Desc.  Montgomery Notable Fam.  IV  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Montgomery Connection  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  Published Sources, misc.		
Montgomery Notable Fam.  Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  NC SC Research  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  IV  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	Misc. Notes by MPH	IV
Montgomery, Crockett, McGary  Montgomery Fam. Deeds  IV  MO Chariton Co.  IV  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  NC SC Research  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  IV  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'inginal Lists, Persons of Quality  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	Montgomery Desc.	IV
Montgomery Fam. Deeds  MO Chariton Co.  MO Pioneer Families  IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection  Montgomery Co. KY Maps  IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  IV  NC SC Research  IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  IV  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	Montgomery Notable Fam.	IV
MO Chariton Co. IV  MO Pioneer Families IV  Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection IV  Montgomery Co. KY Maps IV  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res. IV  NC SC Research IV  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC IV  No. River Basin of VA IV  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA IV  Original Lists, Persons of Quality IV  O'Malley Res. IV  O'Malley Stockading IV  Published Sources, misc. IV	Montgomery, Crockett, McGary	IV
MO Pioneer Families    IV	Montgomery Fam. Deeds	IV
Mounts Henry Montgomery ConnectionIVMontgomery Co. KY MapsIVNatchez Trace & Miss. Res.IVNC SC ResearchIVNeatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NCIVNo. River Basin of VAIVNotes on trip to Montgomery Co. VAIVOriginal Lists, Persons of QualityIVO'Malley Res.IVO'Malley StockadingIVPublished Sources, misc.IV	MO Chariton Co.	IV
Montgomery Co. KY Maps  Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  NC SC Research  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	MO Pioneer Families	IV
Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.  NC SC Research  Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC  No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  O'Malley Stockading  Published Sources, misc.	Mounts Henry Montgomery Connection	IV
NC SC ResearchIVNeatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NCIVNo. River Basin of VAIVNotes on trip to Montgomery Co. VAIVOriginal Lists, Persons of QualityIVO'Malley Res.IVO'Malley StockadingIVPublished Sources, misc.IV	Montgomery Co. KY Maps	IV
Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC       IV         No. River Basin of VA       IV         Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA       IV         Original Lists, Persons of Quality       IV         O'Malley Res.       IV         O'Malley Stockading       IV         Published Sources, misc.       IV	Natchez Trace & Miss. Res.	IV
No. River Basin of VA  Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	NC SC Research	IV
Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA  Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  IV  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.	Neatherly, Robert Land - Burke Co. NC	IV
Original Lists, Persons of Quality  O'Malley Res.  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.  IV	No. River Basin of VA	IV
O'Malley Res.  O'Malley Stockading  IV  Published Sources, misc.  IV	Notes on trip to Montgomery Co. VA	IV
O'Malley Stockading IV Published Sources, misc. IV	Original Lists, Persons of Quality	IV
Published Sources, misc.	O'Malley Res.	IV
	O'Malley Stockading	IV
Ray, John to Draper	Published Sources, misc.	IV
	Ray, John to Draper	IV

Ray, James Pension File IV  Robards, Lewis IV  O'Malley, Nancy IV  Ray, Jas. Descendants IV  Robards Grant IV  Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps IV  Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps IV  Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA IV  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps IV  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed IV  Sangamon Co. IL IV  Saunders, Willard IV  Shawnee Springs IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder IV  Stultz, VA Corr. IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787 IV  Terry, Agnes IV  Troutman Correspondence IV
O'Malley, Nancy  Ray, Jas. Descendants  IV  Robards Grant  IV  Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps  IV  Rowan Co. NC  Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  IV  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  IV  Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Ray, Jas. Descendants  IV  Robards Grant  IV  Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps  IV  Rowan Co. NC  Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  IV  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed  IV  Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Robards Grant IV  Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps IV  Rowan Co. NC IV  Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA IV  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps IV  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed IV  Sangamon Co. IL IV  Saunders, Willard IV  Shawnee Springs IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader IV  Stultz, VA Corr. IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787 IV  Terry, Agnes
Rowan Co. NC Land Ownership Maps  Rowan Co. NC  Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed  IV  Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Rowan Co. NC Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps IV Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed IV Sangamon Co. IL IV Saunders, Willard IV Shawnee Springs IV Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY IV Slaves - Hugh McG Trader IV SC Records, SC Archives folder IV Stultz, VA Corr. IV Swearingen v. Higgins 1787 IV Terry, Agnes
Rockingham, Augusta Co. VA  Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed  IV  Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Rockingham Co. VA Survey Maps  Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed  IV  Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Rockingham Co. VA Surveys Reconstructed  Sangamon Co. IL  IV  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  IV  Stultz, VA Corr.  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Sangamon Co. IL  Saunders, Willard  IV  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  IV  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Saunders, Willard  Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Shawnee Springs  IV  Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KY  IV  Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  IV  SC Records, SC Archives folder  IV  Stultz, VA Corr.  IV  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Sketches - Early Catholic Hist in KYIVSlaves - Hugh McG TraderIVSC Records, SC Archives folderIVStultz, VA Corr.IVSwearingen v. Higgins 1787IVTerry, AgnesIV
Slaves - Hugh McG Trader  SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  IV  IV  IV  IV  IV  IV  IV  IV  I
SC Records, SC Archives folder  Stultz, VA Corr.  Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes
Stultz, VA Corr.IVSwearingen v. Higgins 1787IVTerry, AgnesIV
Swearingen v. Higgins 1787  IV  Terry, Agnes  IV
Terry, Agnes
Troutman Correspondence IV
Tax Lists & Censuses IV
Tax List Surrey Co. NC
SWEM VA Hist Index
Trigg & McDowell, Shawnee Run
Trabue, Col. Daniel Journal
VA History IV
Vanderburg Co. History (IN)
VA State Library IV
VA Statutes at Large IV
VA Calendar/State Papers IV
VA Trip 5/84 - 4 Folders
Walker, Mildred ancestors
Warwick, town of, Mercer Co. KY
Weather 1779-80 KY
Wilkinson Spanish Plot 1789
Winning the West, T. Roosevelt, pt. 3
Wiseman Green Fam. Hist.
DAB Who Was Who
Yocum, Mathias IV

Yocum to Dennis, Land Mercer Co. KY	IV
"Armstrongs of the Catawba" by Norma Todd Cansler	V
Armstrong - Analysis of Data	V
Armstrong/Badollet Notes	V
Armstrong Census	V
Armstrong Collateral 1	V
Armstorong Collateral 2	V
Armstrong Correspondence	V
Armstrong Documents - Manumission, Probate, Deeds	V
Armstrong Family Data	V
Armstrong - Fayette Co. KY	V
Armstrong Andrew Hogue	V
Armstrong & John Gordon	V
Armstrong - Knox Co. IN	V
Armstrong Deeds - Knox, Vigo Cos.	V
Armstrong Land Fayette & Lexington Cos. KY	V
Armstrong Lawrence Co. IL	V
Armstrong Misc.	V
Armstrong Probate	V
Armstrong Upper IN Church	V
Armstrong Vigo Co. IN	V
Armstrong Vincennes IN	V
Armstrong VA	V
Armstrong, William - Will	V
Armstrong, Wm Vigo, Prairie Cr Twp	V
Cavin, John	V
Cruft, Gen. Charles	V
Family Group Sheet - Armstrong & Others	V
Fayette Co. KY - Deeds, Manumission	V
Kelso - Armstrong (Dorcas)	V
Knox Co. IN Common Pleas Ct. 1796-99	V
Knox Co. IN Armstrong Deeds	V
Knox Co. IN Co. Histories	V
Lexington KY History	V
Maps - Terre Haute, Lawrenceville	V
Maps - Quad KY USGS	V
McCord - Armstrong McDonald	V
McClure Fam.	V

McDonald Family	V
Rowan Co. NC Abstracts (part)	V
Southwest VA, Annals of	V
Vigo Co. IN Historical Indexes	V
Vigo Co. Land Records	V
"What I Know About Winchester: Recollections of William Greenleaf Russell, 1800-1891 vol. 2"	VI
Beverley Patent, Orange & Augusta Cos. VA 1738-1815	VI
Cemetery Records - Manchester, Adams Cos. OH	VI
Cemetery Records, Vincennes IN	VI
Clark, John C. Probate	VI
John Clark's Military Record	VI
Clark, John C., fam. rec.	VI
Jonathan Clark of Jefferson Co. KY 1750-1811	VI
Clark Probate	VI
Census 1820-1830 Pickaway, Ross Cos. OH	VI
Census - John C. Clark Knox Co. IN 1830 & 1840	VI
Caldwell - Will & Probate	VI
Clark	VI
Crockwell - Will	VI
History - Martin Co. IN	VI
History of Knox & Daviess Cos. IN	VI
Kirkham Letter re Clark, McCutcheon	VI
Kausler -Wise Family 1753-1975	VI
Kinnear Family	VI
Land	VI
McCutcheon & Finlay Letters OH Hist. Soc.	VI
McCutcheon	VI
McCutcheon-Caldwell Transcriptions	VI
McCutcheon-Clark bible	VI
May Family History	VI
Newspaper Clips Clark & Badollet	VI
Pickaway Co. OH	VI
Ross Co. OH Hist. Soc.	VI
Ross Co. Gen. Soc.	VI
Tax Payer Lists, OH 1800-1810	VI
Wallace, John - Journal 1781-1802	VI
Wise, Augustus Joseph - History	VI
. 5	

Black Hawk War	Divider
Badollet & Related Lines	Divider
Badollet Family	Divider
Badollet, John	Divider
Badollet, May Adeline	Divider
Badollet	Divider
Badollet & Trip to Denver	Divider
Bible Records	Divider
Colorado Res. & Gen. Info.	Divider
Denver CO History	Divider
History of Edward, Lawrence, Wabash Cos. IL	Divider
Albert Gallatin	Divider
Gilham Family	Divider
Hannah & Badollet	Divider
Hanna - Family	Divider
Knox Co. IN & Vincennes	Divider
Letters, Gallitin	Divider
Marion Co. IL Records Vital to Genealogists	Divider
Misc info - Clark, McCutcheon	Divider
Misc info - Caldwell, Perry, Jones, Badollet, Bitry	Divider
Newspaper Clippings - random info	Divider
Scott, Thomas & James	Divider
Vincennes IN Newspaper clippings	Divider
"Baruch Nussbaum & Fromina Eliel & Their Family, Researched & written by Mary P. Hammersmith"	Binder
"The McGeary -McGary-McGarey-McGara Family Newsletter" 1981-1987	Binder
"The Genealogy of the McGeary - McGary - McGarey - McGara Family of Pennsylvania, and Related Families"	Binder

# **Miles Family**

Papers, 1600's-early 1900's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** This study, possibly compiled by Frederick B. Miles, contains five untitled folders including notes, pedigree charts, family group charts, news clippings and letters. These records vary from handwritten to typed, include several additional surnames, and credit some original sources. However, the study itself seems incomplete.

## **Thomas Minor Family**

Papers, 1600's-early 1900's

Eight Boxes

**Abstract:** Not all but most boxes include notes, news clippings, photographs and letters. First box contains maps, diary entries, Mayflower list, and programs from 1930 family reunion. The index documents all surnames in this study of the descendants of the people named in the box titles. The anonymous compiler credits many original sources, and demonstrates a relationship between Minor/Miner family and past President General Ulysses S. Grant.

Folder Title	Box Number
Index, Thomas Minor (1608-1690) and Palmer Family	I
John Minor (1635-1719) Parts 1-7	II
John Minor (1635-1719) Parts 8 and 9; Clement Minor (1637-1700) Parts 1-5	III
Clement Minor (1637-1700) Part 6; Ephraim Minor (1642-1721) Parts 1-7	IV
Ephraim Minor (1642-1721) Parts 8-10; Minors of the Midwest and New York	V
Minors of Pennsylvania; Manasseh Minor (1647-?); Hannah Minor (1655-1692); Joseph Minor Family	VI
Minors: Marriages and Minors of New England and Canada	VII
Minors of Rhode Island, Vermont, Virginia, and Wisconsin; John Minor and Grant Families	VIII

# **Pennell Family**

Papers, late 1600's-1970's

One Box

**Abstract:** Five folders compiled by Ira William Pennell. Total research contains notes, pedigree charts, family groups sheets, news clippings, obituaries, wills and maps.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Pennell family	1
Collectanea: Pennell family from Earliest Times	2
Pennill	3
Descendants of Pierce Butler Pennell Sr. (Riley, Pennell)	4
Major General Ralph McTyeire Pennell and Some Relatives	5

#### **Proctor Family**

Papers, 1600's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Each folder contains some of the following items: notes, certificates, baptismal records, cemetery records, wills, photographs, letters, family groups sheets, surname index, bibliography (of research sources), and a table of contents.

Folder Title	Folder Number
The Proctor-Schiele Genealogy: 1546-1977 by Albert Carlton Proctor	1
Descendants of Robert Proctor (1624-1697) by Florence Elsworth Schiele, 1986	2
Research Notes of F.E. Schiele	3

#### **Reasoner Family**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

Three Boxes

**Abstract:** "History and Genealogy of the Reasoner and Allied Families" compiled by Colonel Mathew Aaron Reasoner. Most folders include notes, letters (personal and correspondence), family group sheets, photographs, news clippings, maps, and indexes to the research.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Garrett correspondence	I/1
Series II, vol. 1	1/2
Benjamin Reasoner	1/3
Sources of information	II/4
Supplement	II/5
Vol. 1-a	III/6
Correspondence	III/7

#### **Reid and Manierre Family**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

Six Boxes

**Abstract:** Contains a thirteen folder study entitled "Ancestral Trails." First few folders are more of a family scrapbook than genealogical research. The first twelve untitled folders were complied by Julie Manierre Mann and include notes, pedigree charts, family groups sheets, certificates, news clippings, photographs, letters, music production programs, postcards, and telegrams. The last folder is "The Memoirs of Honorable George Manierre."

#### **Rumsey Family**

Papers, 1600's-1900's

8 Boxes

**Abstract:** Personal research by a number of Rumsey family members. The collection contains 55 binders of genealogies that trace numerous Rumsey family lines. Included are photographs, news clippings, estate inventories, court documents, maps, account book excerpts, letters, contracts, claims of creditors, wills, deeds, marriage and death certificates, census records, church congregation records, military service records, pension records, veteran records, original letters, census records and sealed estate documents. There are also excerpts from published histories, genealogies, and obituaries. In addition, four binders contain family member indexes, including geographical indexes.

Contents	Вох	Binder
	1	1
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 1-31		2
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 34-61		3
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 62-88		4
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 92-110		5
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 111-166		6
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 168-215		7
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 216-260		8
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 261-321	2	9
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 324-414		10
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 415-466		11
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 467-531		12
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 532-592		13
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 594-704		14
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 707-734		15
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 800-975		16
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 976-1046	3	17
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 1047-1263		18
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 1463-2435		19
Descendants of Robert Rumsey of Fairfield Connecticut 1215-1462		20
"Genealogy of the Rumsey Family by James G. Rumsey, from copy loaned by Mrs. Julian S. Rumsey"		21
"Rumsey Genealogical Data mostly by James G. Rumsey ca. 1867, typed by Martha J. Rumsey and Gertrude F. Rumsey 1947-"		22
Ancestry of Henry Doude		23
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey of Southold, Ling Island, and his only son Simon of Orange County, New York: A Genealogy in Progress" by Jean Rumsey (1961 revised in 1900) 1-57		24
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 60-98		25

"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 99-139	4	26
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 148-229		27
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 60-61		28
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 62-63		29
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 64-65, 70, 73, 75, 80		30
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 82, 86		31
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 89		32
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 93-95, 98		33
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 99, 101, 103	5	34
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 107, 111-112		35
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 113-114		36
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 117, 123, 130		37
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 132		38
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 133, 136-137		39
'Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 138-140, 142-143		40
Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 144-145, 147-150, 152		41
Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 157-158, 161-162, 170, 173, 175		42
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 181, 183-184, 195, 197-198, 202, 210, 214-215	6	43
"Descendants of Simon Rumsey" 6 <sup>th</sup> Gen 221, 224, 227, 228 with bibliography and index of other surnames (A-D)		44
Index of surnames E-Z		45
Index of Rumsey first and middle names. It cross-indexes first name, middle name, birth year, parents or maiden name, marriage, and family number		46
Geographical index that contains places of birth, marriage, death, and residence of Rumsey family descendants	7	47
Index of "Miscellaneous Branches: Unattached and Late-Comers"		48
Unidentified Rumsey Binder from directories and birth indexes		49
'Charles Rumsey of Cecil County, Mary land: A Tentative Genealogy of his descendants"		50
Variety of papers about James Rumsey, inventor of the steamboat		51
'Descendants of John and Mary Rumsey of Virginia and Missouri"		52
Miscellaneous Rumseys genealogies, Ben-JWJ		53
Miscellaneous Rumsey genealogies, Jas-Sam		54
Miscellaneous Rumsey genealogies Wat-ThR		55
Miscellaneous Rumsey genealogies, Tho		Pamphlet
"Old Sturbridge Village" (published 1964)		Pamphlet
"Colorful Glimpses of Mystic Seaport" (includes map and postcard, published 1968)		Pamphlet
"Niagara Frontier" (Summer of 1975)		Pamphlet
"From the Potomac to the Thames: Being the Progress of one James Rumsey (1743-1792)"		Book

L.M. Rumsey MFG. Co's: Illustrated Catalogue of Plumbers, Gas & Steam Fitters,
Machinists, Engine Builders, and Railroad Supplies Consisting of Brass Goods...

#### **Stark Family**

Papers, 1800's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Six untitled folders containing family groups sheets. Credits no author.

# **Tripp Family**

Papers, 1800's - 1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Two folders: number one contains notes and photocopies of original research; number two contains pedigree charts and notes.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Descendants of James: Son of John Tripp by George L. Randall	1
Descendants of Charles Tripp and Fanny Foster; The Ring Family. by Richard Charles Tripp, 1974	2

# **Wagner Family**

Papers, 1700's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Research notes by Orval W. Diehl in 1974. Includes an introductory letter, a table of contents, and an index.

# **Walker Family**

Papers, late 1500's-early 1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** First folder contains letters, pedigree charts, handwritten notes, news clippings, photographs, and maps. Second folder contains typed notes.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Genealogy of the Walker Family	1

by Frank L. Walker	
George Walker and his descendants by James Strode Elstoy, 1952	2

# Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Cutting Stevens Calef and His Wife Martha Howard Paine: Their Ancestors and Descendants"

Papers, late 1600's-1900's

One Box

**Abstract:** Source materials gathered by Richard Bordeaux Walker from the 1960's to the 1990's for his book, "Cutting Stevens Calef and his wife Martha Howard Paine," published by Richard Bordeaux Walker, Kettering, Ohio, 1989. Box of 119 folders contains research notes, bibliographical information, a book addenda (1999), personal correspondence, birth, marriage, death, and burial records, photographs with negatives, funeral cards, newspaper articles, and copies of published articles.

Folder number 23 contains a previously compiled genealogy. Folders 32 to 100 are arranged alphabetically and primarily contain correspondence and questionnaire-type information sheets. Folders 103 to 110 contain correspondence written after the publication of the book, and information on collateral lines. Folders 113 to 119 contain photographs arranged by family name.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Allen, Richard Sanders	32
America Genealogical Index	4
Averill, Olive Calef	33
Averill, Raymond C.	34
Banks, Chas. E. "Topographical Dictionary of 2885"	5
Banwell, Linton F.	35
Berg, H. Joline Calef	36
Birth certificates	28
Boardman, Anne Calef	37
Boardman, Anne Calef. "Robert Calef of Boston"	6
Books sent	1
Brooke-Little, J. P.	38
Bushby, William	39
Butler, Jean Fuller	103
Calef Genealogy list of sources	3
Calef, Barbara	40
Calef, Cora A. Reader	41
Calef, Ernest Paine	42

Out E - B	40
Calef, Ezra P.	43
Calef, F. Clark + Wilma	46
Calef, Fred C. Sr.	45
Calef, Fred W.	47
Calef, Gerald	48
Calef, Hiram – Descendants, Collateral Line	111
Calef, Lucile	49
Calef, Mahlon H.	50
Calef, Mahlon. "The Calefs"	23
Calef, Miss Martha	51
Calef, Mrs. F. Bradford	44
Calef, Richard T., Collateral Line	110
Calef, Richard Wm.	52
Calef, Wesley, Collateral Line	109
Calef, Will S.	53
Califf combined ancestry	7
Califf, Chas C.	54
Cassidy, Emily H.	104
Census (1790 New Hampshire)	8
Child, Hamilton	9
Cilker, Elsie G. C.	55
Colonial + Rev. Lineages of America, Vol. 13	10
Date, O. Dorothy Steyaert	56
Death certificates	30
DeYoung, LaVena B. (Calef)	105
Duryea, Edna Hartley	57
Ellis, Sharon Calef	58
Fredenburg, F. E. Calef	59
Fribbs, Laura Howells	60
Fry, Mrs. Robert	61
Funeral oration + memories of Ira C. Calef	25
Hale, Muriel H.	62
Hansen, Chadwick	106
Hartley, Darline R.	63
Hartley, Donald E.	64
Hartley, George L.	65
Heads of Families, Vermont	11
Heath, C. W. "The Calefs of Washington, VT"	26
Heath, C. W. Jr.	67
Heath, Clark W. Sr.	66
Heath, Lucy Allen	68
p	

Heininger, Calef E.	69
Helmink, Doreen Banwell	70
Herman, Karen Park	71
History of Woodstock, Connecticut	12
Howells, Eliz. Calef	72
Howells, Richard D.	73
Howells, Robert	74
Hubbard, Beatrice C.	75
Interview Notes	102
Jones, Ella Calef	76
Jones, Loren Calef	77
Kaye, Gennell Calef	78
Lawrence, Louise Calef	79
Lineage Book, National Society of the DAR	13
Marriage certificates	29
Marshfield City Directory (OR)	14
Metcalf, State Papers of New Hampshire	15
Moriarity, G. A., The Calfe or Calef Family	16
Mountford, Lura W. Allen	80
Needham, Chas. Jr.	81
Needham, Paul A.	82
New Century Cyclopedia of Names	112
Newspaper articles	27
Nichols, John S.	83
Nichols, Thomas M. M.D.	84
Other certificates, etc.	31
Park, Chas. L. II	85
Patterson, Clint	107
Peterson, Jane Calef	86
Photographs – Calef	113
Photographs – Elsie Calef Cilker	115
Photographs – Fred C. Calef family	116
Photographs – Harry R. Calef family	114
Photographs – Reader	117
Photographs – Will S. Calef family	118
Photos for Calef book	119
Post-publication addenda	2
Raffensperger, History of Henry	17
Reader, Augusta T.	87
Reader, Wilton K.	88
Research on Calef Family, by C. C. Califf	24

Rood, Orla	89
Savage, James. "A Genealogical Dictionary of the First	18
Separk, Lucy Allen	90
Sioux Valley Genealogical Society, Sioux Falls, SD	91
Slade, Mary B.	92
Smallpage, F. N.	93
Stearns' History of New Hampshire	19
Steyaert, Chas. A.	94
Stout, Margaret Calef	95
Telephone Call Notes	101
Vermont Historical Gazeteer	20
Walker, LaVerne Calef	96
Walker, Richard B.	97
Walp, James C.	98
Walp, Ronald L.	99
Walter, John F.	108
Whittier, J. G. "Calef in Boston, 1692"	21
Willett, Rosalie Calef	100
Wilson, Gov. Stanley C., town of Washington (VT)	22

# Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Daniel Gregory and His Wife Sarah Lamont: Their Ancestors and Descendants"

Papers, 1840's-1990's

Two Boxes

**Abstract:** Source materials compiled by Richard Bordeaux Walker for his book, "Daniel Gregory and his wife Sarah Lamont: Their Ancestors and Descendants," published by Richard Bordeaux Walker, Kettering, Ohio, 1997. Two boxes of 404 folders contain bibliographical information and a 1999 addenda (Folders 1-4), copies of published works and research notes (Folders 5-62,403,404), previously compiled genealogies (63-69), newspaper articles, photographs, and certificates (70-72), personal correspondence and questionnaires (73-392), interview notes (373,395), census records (394), and cemetery notes and photographs (396-402).

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
1992 Gregory Book Donees	1/2
2nd Edition Book Donees	1/3
Abel, Marily (Kizer)	1/73
Abel, Marilyn K. 5 May 1991 Printout of Family Group Sheets	1/63
Adams County History (Iowa)	1/5
Adams, Mrs. D. J.	1/74

Allison, Shirley (Poulton)	I/75
Anderson, Brenda (Calef)	1/76
Anderson, Iris (Wildman)	1/77
Andrews, Adele, "Descendants of John Lamont"	1/64
Arnold, Jeanne (Roszhart)	1/78
Ashtabula Co. Gen. Soc.	1/79
Atlas of Auglaize County, Ohio, H. G. Howard, 1880	1/6
Atlas, Marshall County, Illinois	1/7
Atwood History, by William Atwood and 4 pg. History by Lola Atwood Overman	I/65
Auglaize County, Ohio, cemetery inscriptions	1/8
Baiard, Cindy	1/80
Baker, Darrell	I/81
Baker, Irene (Nitz)	1/82
Bansley, Kimberley	1/83
Barker, Irene F. (Jones)	1/84
Bartels, Rebecca (Batz)	1/85
Barth, Daniel	1/86
Barth, Kenneth	1/87
Batz, Izetta (Morgan)	1/88
Bauer, Shelby Rae (Pierre)	1/89
Behler	1/90
Behrens, David K.	I/91
Behrens, Juanita (Morgan)	1/92
Berg, H. Joline (Calef)	1/93
Biographical Record of Bureau, Marshall + Putnam Co., IL	1/9
Bird, Anita (Jones)	1/94
Black, Charlotte, re: Sugar Creek Cemetery	1/95
Blackburn, Elsie L.	1/97
Blackburn, Everett N.	1/96
Bogart, Carla (Hall)	1/98
Boli, W. Jill	1/99
Bolt, Vicki Sue (Russell)	I/100
Bond, James Lee	I/101
Bond, Joan (Minniear)	I/102
Bonewit, Teresa (Bolt)	I/103
Boose, J. F., History of Marshall County Cemeteries	I/10
Bowersock, Angela	I/104
Braker, Michelle	I/105
Brodie, Glennis (Young)	I/106

Brown, Candace	I/107
Brown, Nancy (Worrell)	l/108
Brumbaugh, G. M., Maryland Records	I/11
Buchanan County History, 1983, article	I/12
Burgner, Mary C.	I/109
Burke, Mary	I/110
Burt and Hawthorne, Past and Present of Marshall	I/13
Calef, Travis N.	l/111
Carby, Mary (Makris)	l/112
Carlisle, Owen John	l/113
Carlisle, Richard L., Sr.	I/114
Carlson, Nadine	I/115
Carlson, Shari (Young)	l/116
Carlstedt, Tracee L. (Wheeler)	l/117
Census of Pioneer Women of Ashtabula County, Ohio	l/14
Census of Wabash County, IN, 1840, 1850, 1860, 1870	l/15
Census Records (1770's-1920 Midwest states)	II/394
Certificates	l/72
Chambers, Cora	l/118
Chapman, Charlotte (Morrison Nichols)	l/119
City Directories, Huntington, IN, 1892-93, 1895-96, (1899-1900)	l/16
City Directory 1951, Richmond, IN	l/17
Clanton, Dorothy (Miars)	l/120
Clawson, C. W.	I/66
Clawson, Ivan A.	l/121
Clawson, Terry L.	l/122
Cochran, Cora (Gregory)	l/123
Colling, M. (re: J. Lamont)	l/124
Conway, Wilma	l/125
Cornish, Robert Calef	I/126
Croninger, Marcie	l/127
Crow, Bradley K.	l/128
Crow, Charles and Peg	l/129
Crow, Herman C., Jr.	I/130
Crow, Paul Steven	l/130
Crow, William H.	l/132
Crowder, Phylis	l/133
Crowe, Charles	l/134
Cummins, Ardath (Baker)	l/135

Damiano	I/136
Dant, M.	l/137
Davidson, Katherine	I/138
Donahoo, Lela Clawson	l/139
Dosher, Patsy	I/140
Dryden, Naomi	l/141
Edgerton, Marcia	1/142
Eichhorn, Robert G.	1/143
Eichhorn, Thomas L.	l/144
Ellsworth, Spencer, Records of the Olden Times	I/18
Fallen Timbers Ances-tree	l/19
Fillmore County Story	1/20
Flavell and Clint, Ohio Area Key	I/21
Ford, Don, "Cemetery Inscriptions, Atchison Co., Kansas"	1/22
Ford, Henry A. History of Putnam and Marshall Counties	1/23
Franssen, Marty Harrison	I/145
Futhey, Louise J.	I/146
Gaskill, Gregory A. and Jeffrey W.	l/147
Gaskill, Sandra (Schuller)	I/148
Gibson, Alice (Loomis)	I/149
Gibson, Dean Eugene	I/150
Gibson, Madge (Loomis)	I/151
Gibson, Michael Dean	l/152
Gibson, Troy D.	I/153
Graeser, Alberta	I/154
Grassley, E. Margene (Crow)	l/155
Greenlees, Mrs. R. M.	I/156
Gregory Family Genealogical Sources	I/1
Gregory, Audrey	I/157
Gregory, David Edward	I/158
Gregory, Grant, Ancestors and Descendants of Henry Gregory	1/24
Gregory, Robert Law	I/159
Guede, Cindy	I/160
Habel, Rebecca	I/161
Hageman, Karen (Blackburn)	I/162
Hall, Bruce Alan	I/163
Hall, Darlene	I/164
Halsey, Harold	I/165
Hamann, Kevin C.	I/166

Hamann, Roberta	I/167
Hammon, Mary Oressa	I/168
Hammon, Scott B.	I/169
Hampp, Ethel DeLong	I/170
Harris, Sandra	l/171
Harrison, Donald R. + Mrs. D. R.	1/172
Harrison, Robert L.	I/173
Hartley, E. F. C., Birthday	1/67
Hartley, Paul L.	I/174
Harvey, Donald	II/175
Harvey, John Jr.	II/176
Harvey, Timothy W.	II/177
Hattan, Guy	II/178
Hattan, Lois	II/179
Hattan, Shirley	II/180
Hawn, Marilyn (Carlisle)	II/181
Head, Gregory A.	II/182
Head, LaVerne	II/183
Headapohl, Hazel (Crow)	II/184
Heltzel, Grace	II/185
Henning, E. Hugh	II/186
Henry Cemetery	II/396
Herr, Gloria	II/187
Higgins, Hildat., Marriage Records, Wells County, IN, 1899-1974, Vol. 4	I/25
History of Allen County, Ohio	I/26
History of Ashtabula County, 1878	1/27
History of Auglaize County, OH, 1979	I/28
History of Wabash County, Indiana, 1884	I/29
Holler, H. George	I/188
Holler, Imelda – Records of Blackburn Family	I/68
Holler, Imelda	II/189
Holler, James Dean	II/190
Holler, Jody E.	II/191
Holler, Ray Phillip	II/192
Holler, Vernon G.	II/193
Holler, Wilbur J.	II/194
Horsman, War of 1812	1/30
Hudson, Helen Hutchins	II/195
Huntington Co., Indiana Marriage Applications, 1909-1945, Keef	er I/31

Ifft, Nancy, Dominey Library, Fairbury, IL	II/196
Index of Names of Persons and Firms, Huntington, Indiana, 1941	1/37
Index of Obituaries Published in Bluffton, Indiana Newspapers, 1866-1910	1/32
Index to Birth Records, Huntington Co., IN, 1875-1920, V. 2	I/33
Index to Birth Records, Wells Co., IN, 1883-1920	I/34
Index to Death Records, Huntington Co., IN, 1882-1920	I/35
Index to Marriage Records, Wells Co., IN 1837-1920, Vol. 2	I/36
Index to Supplemental Record, Marriage Transcript, Huntington County, Indiana, 1882-1920, Vol. 2	I/38
Ipox, Denzil Arkie Jr.	II/197
Ipox, Loretta (Minear)	II/198
Isaac, Majore	II/199
Jackson, Marsha	II/200
Jacksonville Public Library, Jacksonville, IL	II/201
Jacobs, Burl	II/202
Jacobs, Dorothy	II/203
Johnson, J. A.	II/204
Johnson, Tina	II/205
Jones, Helen (Jacobs)	II/206
Jones, John William Jr.	II/207
Jordan, Margaret LoEllen	II/208
Kaiser, Michael Alfred	II/209
Kaiser, Ruth O.	II/210
Kampf, Thelma	II/211
Kantner, Tracy (Hall)	II/212
Kern, Rhonda	II/213
Kilday, Klinton D.	II/214
King, Lawrence Eugene	II/216
King, Monna	II/217
Kinter, Sandra	II/218
Kirby, Beverly A.	II/219
Kizer, K. Keith	II/220
Kizer, Margaret Pauline	II/221
Kizer, Mrs. Neil	II/222
Kizer, Thomas A.	II/223
Kizer, Wallace L.	II/224
Klimpling, Sandra	II/215
Koenig, Mary Jean	II/225
Kohlerlawn Cemetery, Nampa, ID	II/226

Kronvall	II/227
Kumerow, Tammi	II/228
Lamont, Corliss, "The Thomas Lamonts in America"	I/39
LaPorte, Linda (Poulton)	II/229
Layman, Naomi	II/230
Leming, Karen	II/231
Lermond, Mae Nell (Jacobs)	II/232
Lermond, William B.	II/233
Lewman, Elizabeth (Nitz)	II/234
Lexington (NE) Gen. Soc., John Wallace, President	II/235
Loughran, Carole	II/236
Lundberg, Elaine	II/237
Lynne, Abbey	II/238
Mak, Barbara	II/239
Makris, George N.	II/240
Mark, Sonya (re: Head)	II/242
Marriages, Huntington County, Indiana, 1883-1900	I/40
Martin, Joanne	II/243
Martinez, Renee	II/244
Mason, Dorothy (Gregory)	II/241
Mawdsley, Doris F. (Worrel)	II/245
Mawdsley, William R., Jr.	II/246
May, C. Geraldine	II/247
Maycroft, Rose	II/248
Mayne, Gerald	II/249
Mayne, Merrill M.	II/250
McCain, Everd Douglas	II/251
McCartney, Georgann	II/252
McClain, Sherri (Schmidt)	II/253
McDaniel, Harold Jr.	II/254
McKee, Golda (Jones)	II/255
McMurray, History of Auglaize County, 1923	l/42
Meismer, Beverly Ann	I/256
Meismer, Jerry Joe	II/257
Menke, Ruth	II/258
Mersch, Evelyn	II/259
Miller, Richard	II/260
Miller, Sheryl (Blackburn)	II/261
Miller, Teresa	II/262

Miller, Verla	II/263
Minear, Dale A.	II/265
Minear, Mrs. Basil E.	II/264
Minniear Family, by Ingabee Brineman Minniear	1/43
Minniear, Donald E.	II/266
Minniear, Harry R.	II/267
Minniear, Jerald	II/268
Minniear, Joseph C.	II/269
Minniear, Mrs. Merlin (June)	II/270
Minniear, Richard L.	II/271
Monteith, Ella E.	II/272
Moore, Oral Lester	II/273
Morgan, Rita	II/274
Morris, Wendy (Parrott)	II/275
Morrison, B. Sue (Nichols)	II/276
Myers, Peggy	II/277
New Bremen, Ohio, 1833-1983	I/44
Newspaper articles	I/70
Nighswonger Cemetery	II/397
Nino, Lisa (Kilday)	II/278
Nitz, Floyd Harold	II/279
Nollette, Eunice	II/280
Nolte, Marjorie (Kaiser)	II/281
Notes of Interviews	II/395
O'Day, Dorothy, Peoria Genealogical Society	II/282
Oakwood Cemetery, Metamora, IL	II/398
Obituaries and Survivors, Vol. 3, Grant Co., IN Gen. Club	I/45
Ogren, Valerie	II/283
Oliver, Nancy (Barker)	II/284
Onstead, Mona	II/285
Ostertag	II/286
Other Cemetery Notes (Ft. Amanda, Graceland, Woodland Cemeteries	II/402
Overman, L. G.	II/287
Overman, Paul D.	II/288
Owens, Teresa	II/289
Palmer, Bascom W., Jr.	II/290
Palmer, Nancy	II/291
Parrott, Brian M.	II/292
Parrott, Linda (Nitz)	II/293

Pate, M. G., The Pioneer Village of Gibson Co., 1940	I/46
Peine, Nancy (Tripp)	II/294
Perry, Edith	II/295
Phillips, Karen (Poulton)	II/296
Photographs	I/71
Pina, Rhonda (Hall)	II/297
Place, Bryan	II/298
Place, Carl	II/299
Place, Dean W.	II/300
Place, Ira + Marjorie	II/301
Place, Pamela	II/302
Place, Riva B. (Mrs. Merlin)	II/303
Plat Map, Jefferson Twp, Huntington Co., IN, 1895	1/47
Poeland, Anna	II/304
Polk's City Directories	I/48
Pope, Jerri	II/305
Porter, Cheryl	II/306
Portrait + Biographical Record of Auglaize, Logan, and Shelby Co., OH	I/49
Portrait + Biographical Record of Ford Co., IL, 1892	I/50
Post publication addenda	1/4
Potts, Mary June (Jones)	II/307
Poulton, Clifford B.	II/308
Poulton, Cora (Gregory)	II/309
Poulton, Donald R.	II/310
Poulton, Julie	II/311
Poulton, Kenneth D.	II/312
Poulton, Mary Elizabeth	II/313
Poulton, William Frank	II/314
Powell, Mrs. Diane	II/315
Prairie Roots, Vol. XI, No. 3, p. 15, Peoria Co. (IL) Geneal. Soc.	I/51
Price, D. Joan	II/316
Raffensperger, Helen G., "Henry, Best Town in Illinois," by Adam Site, 1976	1/52
Raffesperger, Helen	II/317
Rampton, Emily Kay	II/318
Rampton, Emma Hutchins	II/319
Rampton, T. G., River Runners Guide to Brown's Canyon	1/53
Rampton, Thomas G.	II/320
Rathke, Jerilyn	II/321

Ray, Rose E.	II/322
Records of Woodlawn Cemetery Assoc., Montpelier, IN, 1988	I/54
Reed, Jeffrey	II/323
Reid, Gloria B.	II/324
Reynolds, Mary	II/325
Richey, Geraldine	II/326
Roberts, Betty	II/327
Romine, R. K.	II/328
Rood	II/329
Ross, Carol Ann (Minniear)	II/330
Rossetti, Cheryl	II/331
Ruder, Terri	II/332
Runyan, Jerald L.	II/333
Rusler, Wm., ed., Standard History of Allen County, Ohio, Vol. 2, 1921	1/55
Russell, Roberta (Clawson)	II/334
Russell, Ronald Lee	II/335
Ryne, Willard H.	II/336
Samuelsen, Beverly Jeane (Kampf)	II/337
Samuelsen, Ralph Craig	II/338
Samuelsen, Rex Chad	II/339
San Jose, IL Cemetery	II/399
Schlosser, Virginia	II/340
Schmidt, Kenneth	II/341
Schneidewind, J.	II/342
Schumacher, Frederick T.	II/343
Schwieterman, Mrs. Lois C.	II/344
Selquist, Alice	II/345
Sentiff, Wilma	II/346
Sivers	II/404
Slevin, Ruth M., Grant Co., IN, Marriage Records, Book 7-11, 1882-1898	1/57
Slevin, Ruth M., Index of Grooms and of Brides, Huntington Co., IN, 1837-1883	I/56
Smith, Bethany K. (Crow)	II/347
Smith, Betty	II/348
Smith, Cora	II/349
Smith, Glenn L.	II/350
Smith, Walter H.	II/351
Sommers, Vera L.	II/352

Spring Bay, IL Cemetery	II/400
Stephens, Huntington, IN Directory, 1899-1900	1/58
Steyaert, Chas. A., Sr.	II/353
Stroup, Doris	II/354
Sugar Grove Cemetery	II/401
Sundry Genealogical Notes, re: Gregory	II/403
Suttle, Charles Scott	II/355
Suttle, Phyliss	II/356
Telephone Notes, K. Hageman	II/393
The Lamont Clan, by H. McKechnie, 1938	I/41
Thompson, Nellie (Haacke)	II/357
Treece, Melanie	II/358
Tyner, Shirley (Potts)	II/359
Ulrich, Dorothe	II/360
Van Gordon, Dawn	II/361
Van Note, Joyce	II/362
Van Note, Sheree	II/363
Vincennes Directory	I/59
Walker Funeral Home Records, Montpelier, IN, 1912-1980	I/60
Walker, Tara (Gibson)	II/364
Wallace, Eva Lee	II/365
Wallace, Rickie Lynn	II/366
Walton, Donzella	II/367
Wells Co., IN, Vital Statistics from Marriage Applications	I/61
Werner, Grace Wolpert	II/368
Westergaard, Wanda	II/369
Wheeler, Pat (Morrison)	II/370
Wheeler, Wendi R.	II/371
Wildman, Floyd W.	II/372
Wilkins, Juanita	II/373
Williams, Mary W.	II/374
Williams, Norma (Morrison)	II/375
Williamson, C. W., History of Western Ohio and Auglaize Co.	I/62
Wilson, Paul A.	II/376
Wolpert, Richard A.	II/377
Wolpert, Robert G.	II/378
Wolpert, Wesley L.	II/379
Wood, Debbie (Poulton)	II/380
Woodall, Deborah	II/381

Worrell, Miss Margaret	II/383
Worrell, Mrs. Lowell	II/382
Young, Chad R.	II/384
Young, Dian (Reed)	II/385
Young, Edith (Walters)	II/387
Young, Mrs. Eugene Evan	II/388
Young, Mrs. Roger David	II/386
Young, Susan (Carlisle)	II/389
Young, Warren Robert	II/390
Youngblood, Ancestors and Descendants of the Gregorys and the Harrisons	I/69
Youngblood, Meryl E.	II/391
Young-Tatum, Susan	II/392

## Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Joseph Theodor Burdeau Descendants with Allied Gwathmey, Moales and Walker Families"

Papers, 1800's-1990's

One Box

**Abstract:** Source materials gathered by Richard Bordeaux Walker for his book, "Joseph Theodore Burdeau Descendants with allied Gwathmey, Moales, and Walker Families," published by Richard Bordeaux Walker, Kettering, Ohio, 1996. Box of 123 folders contains bibliographical information, research notes and copies of published articles, birth, marriage, death, burial, and military records, newspaper articles, pamphlets, photographs, and negatives. Folders 37-122 contain personal correspondence and family history questionnaires.

Folder Title	Folder Number
Adams, Dorinda Rust	37
American Genealogical Biographical Index notes	3
Archdiocese of New Orleans	38
Atkins, Lillian Reed (Sally)	39
Bayley, B., The Burdeau Family Heritage Book	4
Beckman, Edward D.	40
Beckman, Julie M.	41
Beckman, Louis Christopher	42
Beckman, Peter H.	43
Beckman, Vincent H. III	45
Beckman, Vincent H. Jr.	44

Bentley, J., Gwathmey Family Bible, KY Genealogist	5
Berdeaux, S.	46
Birth certificates	30
Bommarito, Eliz. (Beckman)	47
Bryan M. Desloge	65
Bull, C. Bartow	48
Bull, Daisy	49
Bull, David W.	50
Burdeau, Cain	51
Burdeau, David	52
Burdeau, Edward K.	53
Burdeau, Espy	54
Burdeau, Ishmael	55
Burdeau, Jos. Theo.	56
Burdeau, Mary (Mrs. J. T.)	57
Burdeau, Robert M.	58
Carey, Carolyn	59
Census research	36
Charleston, SC directories, 1782 + 1785	6
Christovich, J. Eliz.	60
Church Register, Washington Park Congregational, Chicago, IL	7
Clark, Leah (Haggerty)	61
Cloey, Georgia	62
Collins, Mrs. D.	63
Cook, Lucie (Haggerty)	64
Death certificates	32
Desloge, Denis M.	66
Desloge, Dismas S.	67
Desloge, Edward A.	68
Desloge, Edward O'Brien	69
Desloge, George	70
Desloge, Graciela M.	71
Desloge, Louis F., Jr.	72
Desloge, Michael Louis	73
Desloge, Rosemary	74
Desloge, Thomas B.	75
Dorman, John F.	76
Dubray, Julie (Desloge)	77
Encyclopedia Britanica notes, re: Owen Gwalchmai	8

Gagnard, Loraine Walker	78
Gallagher, Fay Moales	79
Genealogy by Microfilm Enterprises	80
Gray, Mary B.	81
Gwathmey, J. H., Twelve Virginia Counties, notes	9
Gwathmey, M. B., The Gwathmey Record, manuscript notes	25
Gwathmey, Mr. John H.	82
Gwathmey, Mrs. John Hastings	83
Haggerty, Angela	84
Haggerty, Louis	85
Hatchett family – DAR	26
Hayden, H. E., Virginia Genealogies, 1891, notes	11
Hughes, Lois T.	86
Index to Virginia Genealogies	12
Jefferson County, KY Census, notes	15
Jefferson County, KY Deed Books, notes	13
Jefferson County, KY Marriages	14
Johnson, Hazel Burdeau	87
Jones, Caroline Gwathney	88
Kelty	89
Kraft, Mrs. A. Christine	90
Marriage certificates	31
McCarley, Walter R.	91
McIntyre, Holladay Rust	92
Meslans	93
Newspaper articles	27
Notes on interviews, etc.	123
Old New Kent Co., M. H. Harris	10
Other certificates	33
Photo negatives	29
Photos	28
Post publication addenda and list of books sent and acknowledged	2
Rattikin, Maura (Desloge)	94
Ratton, Georges	95
Reed, Chas. Espy	96
Register of KY State Historical Society, notes	16
Rust, Dionne Van Hessen, telephone call notes	121
Settle, Ellis R.	98
Settle, Faye (Mrs. D. C.)	99

Sinclair, H., Port of New Orleans, notes	17
South Carolina Dept. of Archives and National Archives	34
South Carolina Dept. of Archives Confederate Home, Columbia, SC, records of Sarah Margaret Walker	35
Southern Living Magazine	18
St. Louis Cathedral, New Orleans, LA	97
Stadlin, Herbert	100
Stewart, Charles B.	101
Stewart, Frank B., Jr.	102
Stewart, Mary (Mrs. Chas. B.)	103
Taylor, Joan Burdeau	104
Thorne, Eugene Paul	105
Tinker, E. L., Creole City, It's Past and its People	19
Title page and source list from the book	1
Van Hessen, Fay Walker	106
Van Hessen, Michele	107
Van Laanen, Maria del Rosario (Desloge)	108
Vexler, R. I., St. Louis, A Chronological	20
Walker, Archie	109
Walker, Burdeau (1)	110
Walker, Burdeau (2)	111
Walker, Fay Burdeau	112
Walker, L., The Walker Family	21
Walker, Lawrence P.	113
Walling, Mrs. English	115
Walling, William English	114
Ward, John R.	116
Watson, Delores (Desloge)	117
Watson, Nettie, of the Filson Club, Louisville, KY	118
Way's Packet Directory, 1848-1983	22
Way's Steam Towboat Directory	23
White, Alice Van Hessen	119
Wood, Edith L.	120
Wood, Edith, Middletown Days and Deeds	24
Zantker, C. Eliz.	122

## Walker, Richard Bordeaux. "Richard Cleveland and His Wife Elizabeth Mead"

Papers, 1630's-1990's

One Box

**Abstract:** Source materials gathered by Richard Bordeaux Walker from 1950's to 1990's for his book, "Richard Cleveland and his wife Elizabeth Mead: their ancestors and descendants," published by Richard Bordeaux Walker, Kettering, Ohio, 1998. Box of 180 folders contains bibliographical information, research notes, census records, birth, marriage, death, and burial records, newspaper articles (mostly obituaries), maps, photographs and negatives, and copies of published articles. Folders 28-176 primarily contain personal correspondence and family history questionnaires.

Folder Title	Folder Number
"Memorial Record of the Counties of Faribault,Minnesota"	19
Alpena (S.D.) Centennial Flashbacks, 1883-1983	3
American Genealogical Index notes	4
Andreas, A. T. "History of Cook County, Illinois." 1884 5	5
Andreas, History of Kansas, Vol. 1, p.411	6
Atchison Co. Community High School, Yearbook, Effingham, KS	7
Backlund, Michael William	28
Backlund, Patrick	29
Backlund, Richard S.	30
Baker, Marolyn	32
Baker, Winifred A.	33
Barron, Kelly Glenn	34
Belfield, Tressa	35
Benedict, Ruth	36
Bienvenu, Jessie	39
Bienvenue, André	37
Bienvenue, Dennis	38
Bienvenue, Stephen	40
Birth certificates	24
Blasen, Betty (Mrs. Geo. W.)	41
Blasen, Viola (Mrs. Wesley)	42
Book mailing list	1
Bovell, David E.	43
Brammer, Richard G.	44
Brammer, Scott	45
Brammer, Tania	46

Brill, M. Brooks Cemetery, Homer Twp., Will Co., IL	11
Brooke-Little, J. P.	47
Burial, death, + cemeteries records, Barry County, Hastings, MI	9
Burke, Eleanor (Cleveland)	48
Burnison, K.	49
C. David Baker	31
Caraway, Nancy	50
Carr, Julie	51
Cemetery Books Index File, South Suburban Gen. + Hist. Soc.	20
Census research	180
Chambers, Cora	52
Cleaveland, Mrs. Lee F.	56
Cleaveland, Richard E.	57
Cleaveland, Robert R.	58
Cleaveland, Ronda S.	59
Cleaveland, Terry Ray	60
Cleaveland, Timothy J.	61
Cleveland Family Chronicles Research Soc. (Vikki Cleveland)	12
Cleveland Horace Gillette, notes from 3 books by	13
Cleveland photos	23
Cleveland, Ada A.(Stirling)	62
Cleveland, Anthony M.	63
Cleveland, Berneice (Mrs. Charles)	53
Cleveland, Constance J.	64
Cleveland, Curtis L.	5
Cleveland, Darrell E.	65
Cleveland, Elmer E.	55
Cleveland, Gregory Alan	66
Cleveland, Gregory M.	67
Cleveland, Helene (Mrs. Cecil)	68
Cleveland, James R.	69
Cleveland, John A.	70
Cleveland, Leona (Mrs. Jos.)	71
Cleveland, LeRoy T.	72
Cleveland, M. Marcella (Mrs. Russell)	74
Cleveland, Mrs. LeRoy T.	73
Cleveland, Orval + Betty Lou	75
Cleveland, Pearl (Mrs. J. A.)	76
Cleveland, Ruth E. R. (Mrs. Milton Winthrop)	77

Claveland Coett I	70
Cleveland, Scott J.	78
Cleveland, William Allyn	79
Cleveland, William James	80
Conover, Walter K.	81
Couzynse, Lucille	82
Crafford, Teresa	83
Death certificates	25
Demos, Ruth (re: Backlund)	84
Demron, Kay, Rock Co. (WI) Hist. Soc.	85
Detroit Public Library	86
Donovan, Ida	87
Donovan, Jeffrey A.	88
Edmiston, Connie	89
Edwards, Donald J.	90
Elters, Barbara	91
Elters, Kirk	92
Feldpausch, Lenoir	93
Fenton Hist. Soc. (F. TeCulver)	94
Ford, D. "Cemetery Inscriptions, Atchison County, KS	8
Furrow, Barbara (Hastings Public Library)	95
Gaylord, Bonnie (Perrin)	96
Genovese, Julie (Regerson)	97
Getty, Barbara	98
Glens, LaVerne	99
Goeke, Jeannette	100
Griffin, Wayne J.	101
Guede, Mary Fern	102
Halverson, F. D. "County Histories of the U.S."	21
Hevrin	103
Hewson, Shirley Cleveland	104
Hischier, Darlyne Cleveland	105
Hischier, Kurt B.	106
History of Will County, Illinois, 1878	15
Hmura, Merideth	107
Holm, Erma Cleveland	108
Homer Twp., Will Co., Ill. Plat maps, 1893 and 1909-1910	16
Hood, Catherine Blasen	109
Hornichak, Susan	110
Howard, Vivian (Cleveland)	111
Lionara, vivian (Giovolana)	111

Huttenhoff, DeLoris Cleveland	112
Ingalls, S. "History of Atchison County, Kansas" 1916	10
James, Anita Cleveland	113
Johnson, June	114
Kalb, Corrine	115
Larson, Ann M.	116
LeMere, Dale	117
LeMere, Verna	118
Lemley, Judith Blasen	119
Lemont, Illinois, It's History	17
Lewis, Ruth Z.	120
Low, Mrs. George J.	121
Macauley, Hilda	122
Macauley, John Robert	123
Macauley, Warren + Ethel	124
Mackey, Pat Perrin	125
Marriage certificates	26
Mave, August. History of Will Co., IL, 1928	18
Miller, Anna (Cleaveland)	126
Miller, Gary L.	127
Miller, Mildred (Doig)	128
Moore, Ada C. Backlund	129
Moore, Evelyn Marshall	130
Neumeyer, Cora	131
Newspaper articles	22
Newton, Esther	132
Notes on interviews, etc.	177
Olson, Alvilde	133
Olson, Judith	134
Other certificates	27
Paulson, Eliz.	135
Pemberton, Randall	136
Pfannkuche, Craig	137
Pleasant Hill Cemetery Record, Frankfort Area Historical Society	14
Post-publication addenda	178
Pruett, Elizabeth	138
Querio, Catherine (Cleveland)	139
Repaal, Peggy	140
Rogerson, Gregory John	141

Rogerson, I. Joan	142
Rogerson, Mark Scott	143
Rush, Oneida	144
Seeley Genealogical Society	145
Seeley, Walter S.	146
Serviss, Wm., of Clinton County, MI, Hist.+ Gen.	147
Shedenhelm, Georgia	148
Shepherd, Gary L.	149
Shepherd, Lawton L. "Lee"	150
Shepherd, Leonard J.	151
Sheridan, June G.	152
Shongo, John	153
Smith, Joseph Paul	154
So. Suburban Gen.+ Hist. Society	155
Sources for post-publication addenda	179
Spaulding, Holly (Tripp)	156
Spilde, Evalynn	157
Stark Co. Chap., O.G.S.	158
Stirling, Sherry	159
Stonebrook, Virginia	160
Suey, Eliz. Cleveland Blasen	161
Suey, Lloyd V.	162
Taylor, Nancy (Seeley)	163
Thomas, Elizetta Cleveland	164
Thormahlen, Lee	165
Title page and sources list from the book	2
Tripp, Bruce	166
Tripp, Jay J.	167
Tripp, Rodney F.	168
Tripp, Yvonne	169
Unruh, Roberta (Dunham Hist. Soc.)	170
Vanderlind, Leona Blasen	171
Wheeler, Gloria J. (Miller)	172
Wilhelm, Anna F.	173
Williams, Coleen (Baker)	174
Witherow, M. Susan (Seeley)	175
Zubek, Theresa	176

## **Witwer Family**

Papers, late 1800's-mid 1900's Seven Boxes

**Abstract:** First two boxes contain "Witwer Genealogy," the research of Edward B. Witwer, continuing his grandfather's studies (A. John Wittwer). Includes mostly letters and Christmas cards; also notes, family group sheets, news clippings, obituaries, photographs, and maps. Last four boxes contain work by Dorothy Witwer Stabler, Secretary of Witwer Reunion Association. She has created supplements to previously published books on Witwer genealogy and included them in this vertical file.

Folder Title	Box/Folder Number
Michael Wittwer	I/1
Weaver Diller Witwer	1/2
Esther Carpenter Witwer, married to Isaac H. Shaver	1/3
Susan D. Witwer, married to Edward A. Brown	1/4
Francis Augusta Witwer, married to Peter C. Garrett	1/5
Nancy Elizabeth Witwer, married to Elder J.P. Watson	1/6
John Witwer	11/7
George W. Witwer	II/8
Benjamin H. Witwer	II/9
Henry Evans Witwer	II/10
Copy of Witwer <i>Genealogy in America</i> by Rev. George Witwer and Ananias Clime Witwer, 1909*	II/11
Indexes for 250 years of Witwers in America, 1727-1977	III
Indexes for 250 years of Witwers in America, 1727-1977	IV
***missing box***	V
Witwer Index, 1727-1982	VI
Supplement to Witwer Genealogy in America, 1983	VII

<sup>\*</sup> Call Number: E 7 .W 79

## **Wood Family**

Papers, late 1500's-early 1900's

Three Boxes

**Abstract:** Ten untitled folders containing notes without credit to compiler or original sources. Appendix includes an issue of the Wood-Woods Exchange (family newsletter).